MEMORANDUM

TO:


Mrs. Bonnie Rickert, Board Chair

Board Members

Dr. Randy Poe

FROM:

Dr. Jim Detwiler, Deputy Superintendent - CAO
DATE:
July 12, 2018
RE:
Kentucky Innovations Lab Network 


Letter of Participation
________________________________________________________________________________

I am requesting that the Board of Education approve this agreement to participate in the 2018-2019 Kentucky Innovations Lab Network in partial fulfillment of our District of Innovation designation. 
I recommend that this Letter of Commitment be approved by the Board of Education, as presented. 
